
 

Thank you for your involvement as a delegate in 
Baltimore for New York State ENA. The time 
that you spent away from your family and loved 
ones demonstrated your commitment to 
emergency nursing and our organization. Words 
cannot fully express how inspired I become 
when I am in the presence of other nurses who 
are as passionate as I am about emergency 
nursing. It was an honor for me to introduce our 
delegation.  
Please accept this gift a token of my 
appreciation and gratitude for your active 
involvement. Even though I will no longer be 
president, I hope to join you in the journey of 
increasing the strength and presence of the New 
York State ENA delegation at the General 
Assembly. 
 
 
With Greatest Thanks,  
Sue Chalupa Breese 
NYSCENA President 2009  
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